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Addendum No. 1 

 
 

Request for Proposals ES-20-14 
Consulting Services for Assessment of Alternatives for the Operation of  

Quinn Street Regional Recycling Depot 
 
 

The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Request for Proposals to provide further information, make 
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts 
of the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. 
Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal. This addendum shall form part of 
the Contract Documents. 
 
Question #1: Can we get an extension for proposal submission date? 
 
Answer: There will be no extension to the proposal submission date. Please refer to Section 2.2, paragraph 2: 
Sealed proposals will be received by the General Manager of Financial Services, on the 3rd floor at the Regional 
District of Fraser-Fort George, up to 2:00 p.m. local time on July 23, 2020. 
 
Question #2: Due to Covid-19 conditions, can we submit our proposal via email and use online platforms? 
 
Answer: No, we will not accept proposals via email.  Please refer to Section 2.2, paragraph 3:  Proposals submitted 
by fax, electronically, or not in the original Regional District format will NOT be accepted.  
 
 
Date: July 13, 2020 
 
 
Addendum 1 Received. 
 
 
 
 
              
Signature of Proponent      Name of Proponent 
 

 
 
 

Inquiries relating to this RFP may be directed to: 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Laura Zapotichny,  Manager of Waste Diversion Programs 
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
155 George Street, Prince George, BC  V2L 1P8 
Phone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676   
Email: lzapotichny@rdffg.bc.ca 
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